Happy Trails RV Meeting March 5, 2015

President Nancy Muggli called the meeting to order at 5:05 pm. She asked the guests present to introduce themselves. The members with March birthdays were recognized (Elena A; Debbie H, Cathy O. and Wayne M.)

Minutes of the February meeting were approved as printed on the web.

Treasurer's report was approved as read.

Roger Augustin gave a report about a possible rolling rally to the valley in the fall starting at Moab, Utah. Judy and Glen Brower and Mary and Jim Russell stated interest in being a wagonmaster (host) at one of the sites. More information will be available at the April meeting.

Mel Hinterlong gave a report about the Good Sam Rally that 7 rigs attended.

Wayne Muggli gave an update on the January 14-18, 2016 rally to Lake Havasu for the Balloon Festival. One of the side trips will be a Jet boat trip up the lake on Saturday afternoon. We will be staying at Havasu Falls RV Resort at \$44 per rig per night.

Barbara Throm gave a report on the upcoming rally to Usery Park, asking the 7 families participating to please come to the Throms' lot #403 on Sunday, 3/22, at 4:00 pm for final instructions and directions. Bring your drinks and a light appetizer to share.

A vote was taken to change the meeting (potluck) time to 5:00 or 5:30. It was decided that an email would go out to the membership asking them to vote for which time each one of them prefers. Results will be at the April meeting.

Meeting adjourned at 6:15 pm.

Barbara Throm, Secretary